
PUBLIC NOTICE

Meeting to Consider PowerStream Merger
On April 16, 2015, the Government of 

Ontario announced that negotiations 

were underway with respect to  

a potential three-way merger of  

PowerStream Holdings Inc., Enersource 

Corp. and Horizon Utilities Corp. with 

an opportunity to acquire Hydro One 

Brampton Networks Inc. from the 

Province to create the second largest 

local distribution company in Ontario.

The three PowerStream shareholders,  

Vaughan, Markham and Barrie  

(and their holding companies), have 

partnered to evaluate the proposed 

merger transaction. Professional  

consultants have been retained to 

provide independent advice and  

financial and legal due diligence to 

support a decision on this important 

transaction.

The City of Vaughan will consider the 

proposed merger and acquisition at 

an upcoming meeting:

COMMITTEE  
OF THE WHOLE
(Working Session)

Sept. 22, 2015 — 9:30 a.m.

Vaughan City Hall 
Committee Rooms 242/243
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr.

Members of the public are 

welcome to attend this meeting 

and make deputations on the 

proposal.
905-832-2281 

vaughan.ca
www.PowerStream.ca/merger


